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Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

From: Jason Lonstein <jlonstein@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 10:54 AM

To: Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Obee sound variance

I am writing in support of the proposed sound ordinance for Brock Obee on June 2.  I have lived in the 

neighborhood with Brock and his family for more than 10 years and they are great neighbors.  I support the 

variance until 11:00 so they may fully celebrate their wedding. 

 

Jason  

 

 


